How about a romantic drive to St. Helena?

Due to circumstances beyond our control, we will be going to Saint Helena instead of Healdsburg. We
are planning on a lovely back road trip past Lake Berryessa, up the Silverado Trail and over to the
"Greystone Spectator Restaurant" at the Culinary Institute for a delicious gourmet lunch!

WHEN: Wednesday, October 16th and Thursday, October 17th.
Due to space concerns at the restaurant, these day trips will be limited to 20 cARrs! for each day.

We should have plenty of time for a leisurely lunch while enjoying the Napa Valley at its best in the early
Fall.

Lunch cost is $32 per person including the main course and dessert, coffee or tea. Wines etc will be
extra. The restaurant has graciously arranged for us to have separate checks. The exact menu is still
being decided on and we will fill you in on this at a later date.

We really hope you will pencil this lovely day in on your calendars. More information to follow.

Dave and Linda Steinkraus



